
BOARD OF RADIOLOGIC TECHNOLOGY 
Secretary of State, Office of Professional Regulation 

National Life Building, North, Floor 2, Montpelier, VT  05620-3402 
MEETING DATE: WEDNESDAY, SEPTEMBER 15, 2010 

TIME: 1:00 p.m. 
 

Minutes 
 

Members Present: Jane Alsofrom and Carla White.  Also present by phone was Donna Holbrook and Stephen Koller. 
Staff Present: Judith Griffen, Kristy Kemp, Terry Gray and Kevin Leahy  Members Absent: Thomas Harty 
 
1. Called to Order at 1:10 p.m. 
 
2. Approved the Minutes of the September 30, 2009 meeting. 
 
3. Scheduled Licensing/Disciplinary Matters: 
 

a.         At 1:30 P.M. – Default Hearing in the matter of Stephen M. Tatasciore, Docket Number 2009-144 was not 
presented at this meeting.   

 
4. Discussion Items:  

 a. Christopher Winters, Director of OPR, came in to give the Board an update on personnel and office 
changes that have occurred and might occur in the future.  The Board now has a new Unit Administrator, 
Terry Gray, a new Case Manager, Carla Preston, and a new Docket Clerk, Agnes Hughes.   He also spoke 
about the OPR Board Member and Advisor Retreat and Training that will be held on November 10, 2010 
at the Stoweflake Resort.  

    Chris will be back at a future meeting to discuss the budget.   
 
 b. Judith will send out a several dates to all board members and try to set up the next board meeting by email.  
  
 c. Board Elections – Chair will be Jane Alsofrom, Vice Chair will be Carla White and Secretary will be 

Donna Holbrok.   

 d. It was brought to the board’s attention that the office has been allowing Temporary Permits to 
licensees by endorsement.  The Statue does not allow this so the office will no longer be issuing 
Temporary Permits by endorsement.  Instead, once the application is complete, the applicant 
from another jurisdiction shall receive a permanent license.  

 e. There was a lengthy discussion regarding Temporary Permits and whether the Board will charge 
a fee for temporary permits.  The Board has motioned and seconded not to charge a fee for 
temporary licenses.  This will be considered for the next OPR bill if the Statue does not permit it 
now.  

 f. Legislation/Rule Making:  Rule changes were discussed briefly and will be discussed in further 
detail at the next meeting. 

 
5. Review Applications for Limited Licensure: None 

6. FYI: The Board recognized David Gervais’s longtime service to the Board.  
 
7. Public Comment: None 

8. Adjournment: 2:46 p.m.  


